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Please be informed that EMBASSY AUTHENTICATION is no longer 

required for POLO VERIFIED DOCUMENTS. Verification by POLO 

shall be sufficient for POEA processing under the 2016 POEA Rules. 

 

For verification information and requests, please visit:  

https://services.polorome.com 

 

 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION. 
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